
Dear Neighbours,

Thank you to all who came to meet us for the December drop-in session, and for 

your constructive questions and interest in our progress that continues to take 

place on site.

Also thank you to the neighbours who came to join us for our festive event last 

month. We really appreciate those who came to join us for music and wine.

It was also great to see some of you at our December drop-in session. The next 

drop-in session will be held at the Holloway Park Site Office on Wednesday 

10th January, from 2:30pm – 4pm.

If you would like to receive these updates via email, please let us know by 

emailing hollowayparkinfo@londonsquare.co.uk

-The Holloway Park Team

PROJECT UPDATE

December 2023

Welcome to the team!

We are also pleased to introduce Cherrelle to the 

community at Holloway Park. She has worked in the 

Islington community for over 10yrs. Cherrelle is going to be 

working on the Green Skills Hub and recruitment of 

apprentices. If you are interested in employment and 

training opportunities at Holloway Park, contact Cherrelle, 

at Cherrelle.brown@londonsquare.co.uk.

We are delighted to introduce Laura, our new Community 

Liaison Officer for Holloway Park! Laura will be attending 

the drop-in sessions, but if you have any questions in the 

meantime, she is based on site Monday to Friday and can 

be reached on 03336660104 or through email;

info@hollowaypark.com if you want to know more about 

the project.



CONTACT DETAILS

If you have any concerns or queries that 

you’d like to discuss with the team, please 

contact:

London Square Construction Team

0333 666 0104 

info@hollowaypark.co.uk

If you wish to speak to the Council about this 

project, please contact Islington Council 

Construction Monitoring Team:

Lee – 020 7527 7272 or 

www.islington.gov.uk/ReportASB

CONSTRUCTON WORKING HOURS

0800 – 1800 Weekdays

0800 – 1300 Saturday

PROGRESS ON SITE

We are delighted to announce that site 

wide demolition has now been 

completed! This includes the last part of 

the old prison wall. New site welfare 

cabins are now arriving on site in 

advance on the construction phase. The 

hoarding around the site's perimeter has 

now also been completed.

UPCOMING WORK

In January we will be fitting out our new 

welfare building on site. 

Site remediation works will also continue 

across the site, with materials being 

carefully processed for re-use or 

recycling wherever possible.

HOLIDAY SHUTDOWN

We are pleased to confirm that the site 

will close from 22nd Dec – 2nd January, 

with no works taking place on site 

during this time.

24hour security will continue throughout 

this period to ensure the site remains 

safe and secure.

PTA Christmas Fair!

Members of the team attended the 

PTA Christmas fair at Tufnell Park 

Primary School. It was great to meet 

everyone. If you would like the 

Holloway Park team to come to your 

event or promote an event in the 

newsletter, please let us know.

We would like to thank all of our 

lovely neighbours for their patience 

and cooperation throughout 2023.
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